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NOTICE:  Cancellation of meeting 
 

Due to escalation of the restrictions imposed by both the University of Stellenbosch and by the 
government in response to the Covid 19 outbreak, it is with regret that the 48th Annual SRS 
meeting will have to be postponed indefinitely. 
 
We would like to thank all the people who agreed to be part of what promised to be an excellent 
conference and hope there will be an opportunity to reschedule the meeting later this year. 
 
 Kind regards 
 
 
 

       
 
Prof Elmin Steyn       Dr Jenny Edge 
HOD Division General Surgery     LOC, SRS 
Department Surgery 
Stellenbosch University 
           
 

 
 
 
 


